


Despite the fact that the needs of LGBTIQ*-
refugees have been publicly addressed and 
organisations, networks and specialised 
shelters for LGBTIQ*s were set up in the past 
year, essential problems remain and new 
were created.
Therefore, we invite again to the LGBTIQ*-
Refugee-Conference in 2017 offering space 
for further learning, networking and public 
relations work, as well as raising public awa-
reness for the situation of LGBTIQ*-refugees. 
Building on our last conference, we again in-
tend to create room for workshops and net-
working and to conclude with a pride parade 
through Brandenburg an der Havel.

friendly supported by Jukufa e.V.

9th to 11th June 2017
Brandenburg/Havel


